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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
JAMES HOSLER 
Assistant Deputy Director 
Chief of Pipeline Safety and CUPA Programs 
 
cc:   Andy Chau, OSFM, Supervising Pipeline Safety Engineer  
  Huy Nguyen, OSFM, Supervising Pipeline Safety Engineer  
  Brendan Feery, OSFM, Supervising Pipeline Safety Engineer  
  Doug Allen, OSFM, Supervising Pipeline Safety Engineer  
 Alin Podoreanu, OSFM, Supervising Pipeline Safety Engineer 
 
  
 
 




